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Summary- The local interest in this TIP has proven to remain popular and consistent.  In order 
to continue to address the need for sulphur cinquefoil treatment in Big Horn County, this 
amendment recommends extending this TIP an additional three years, adding Fiscal Years (FY) 
2025-2027 and updating the budget accordingly. The project boundary will change to the county 
boundary and the practice list will stay the same. The existing (315) Herbaceous Weed 
Treatment and (528) Prescribed Grazing practices are listed on the Climate Smart Ag and 
Forestry list, and future applications may thus be considered for Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) 
funding. 

Budget- In taking into account previously funded sulphur cinquefoil applications, the following 
budget is estimated for this TIP amendment.   

Year Acres Projected Cost 
2025 2500 $200,000  
2026 2500 $200,000  
2027 2500 $200,000  

Total for 
Amendment 7500 $600,000  

 


